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Editorial 

As Editor In Chief I am delighted to be able to pen this editorial for the very first 

edition (volume 1, no. November 2013) of the International Journal of Clinical 

Psychiatry in Mental Health. The response to the call for papers has been most 

gratifying and the range of papers in this first edition are an indication of the breadth of the sort 

of work which we envisage publishing in future editions.  

There is a paper on the quality of life in people with fibromyalgia and four papers on which focus 

particularly on the mental health of young people. Gratifyingly these come from various countries 

including Canada, China and Serbia and this reflects the international reach of our Journal.  

I am confident that the readership will appreciate the opportunity to understand some of these 

important issues pertaining to the mental health of people across the globe and will encourage 

them to submit their work for publication in our Journal.  

I thank the editorial team and the reviewers and the publications team for their hard work in 

bringing this first edition to fruition. 
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